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Welcome to issue 5 of Facilities
Matters

Read on for updates and ways to get involved with building the collective power
of PCS members working in facilities management.

In this issue:

Don’t Lose Your Vote
The deadline to register to vote in the May elections is 23:59 hrs on 16 April.
Read how you can ensure that you, your family, friends and colleagues are
registered to vote.

In-house is best
Read why PCS has a policy to bring outsourced work in-house.

https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/dont-lose-your-voice-protect-your-vote-now
https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/house-best

